
HB-2226 
Submitted on: 2/2/2018 1:39:13 PM 
Testimony for OMH on 2/9/2018 10:00:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

De MONT R. D. 
CONNER 

Ho'omanapono Political 
Action Committee 

(HPAC) 
Support Yes 

 
 
Comments:  

In honor of our beloved QUEEN LILI`UOKALANI, we stand in STRONG SUPPORT of 
this bill! ONIPA`A KÄ€KOU! 

 



HB-2226 
Submitted on: 2/3/2018 5:14:20 PM 
Testimony for OMH on 2/9/2018 10:00:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Benton Kealii Pang, 
Ph.D. 

Hawaiian Civic Club of 
Honolulu 

Oppose No 

 
 
Comments:  

The Queen's birthday should stand alone from Labor Day and it need not be a holiday. 

 



HB-2226 
Submitted on: 2/8/2018 9:54:42 AM 
Testimony for OMH on 2/9/2018 10:00:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Melodie Aduja 
OCC Legislative 

Priorities 
Support No 

 
 
Comments:  



HB-2226 
Submitted on: 2/3/2018 10:15:34 AM 
Testimony for OMH on 2/9/2018 10:00:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Regina Gregory 
EcoTipping Points 

Project 
Oppose No 

 
 
Comments:  



HB-2226 
Submitted on: 2/2/2018 1:13:28 PM 
Testimony for OMH on 2/9/2018 10:00:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Donna K Santos  Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

I am a Native Hawaiian from the Kipu Ahupua`a of the Puna Moku on the island of 
Kaua`i and I support HB 2226 and I ask your support in passing this. 

 



HB-2226 
Submitted on: 2/7/2018 7:06:41 AM 
Testimony for OMH on 2/9/2018 10:00:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

MaryAnn Omerod  Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

I Support HB2226 

First Monday in September of each year to be known and recognized as “Queen 
Lili’uokalani Day” in memory of the birth Queen Lili’uokalani. 

  

 



HB-2226 
Submitted on: 2/2/2018 12:36:39 PM 
Testimony for OMH on 2/9/2018 10:00:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

cheryl  Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

Itʻs great that the legislature is looking to recognize important people in Hawaiian 
history.  We are the Hawaiian Islands.   Having a designated day for Queen Liliuokalani 
is as it should be.  Clarifying the day and the Labor day would help make the bill make 
more sense, at least to me.   This now leaves me wondering what the legislature will do 
with January 17th? 

Thank you. 

C. Burghardt 

 



HB-2226 
Submitted on: 2/8/2018 1:26:37 PM 
Testimony for OMH on 2/9/2018 10:00:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Diane Marshall  Oppose Yes 

 
 
Comments:  

morikawa1
Late
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